
ST. STEPHEN’S NEWS 
FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER 2023 

 
WHOLE SCHOOL 
 
DOG’S TRUST WORKSHOP 
 
Please see below a message from our local Dog’s Trust:- 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
Join Phil, their Education & Community Officer, for a festive-themed FREE, fun family 
workshop to learn all about safe behaviour around dogs and being responsible around our 
four-pawed friends! 
  
Tuesday 19th December 
1.30pm - 3:00pm 
Dogs Trust Canterbury 
Radfall Road 
Chestfield (Near Whitstable) 
Kent  
CT5 3ER 
  
To book or ask any questions please contact philip.marsh@dogstrust.org.uk      
  
Children remain the responsibility of the accompanying adult and must be supervised.  No 
real dogs will be in attendance at this event, although there may be an opportunity for a short 
tour of the rehoming centre. 
  
 KITCHEN NEWS 
 
Please see attached our lunch menu for next term. 
 
AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 
 
Please note there will be no After School Activites in the first two weeks of term.  A new letter 
and form to complete will be sent out when we return in January. 
 
WINTER PLANNING INFORMATION 
 
If we are going to close over the next couple of months on any given day due to the weather 
conditions, you will be able to check whether we are open or not by accessing the Kent 
Closures Website (kentclosures.co.uk).  We will also put the information on our website 
ststephensjuniorschool.co.uk on Latest News and communicate with you via ParentMail. 
 
 



SECOND HAND UNIFORM 
 
We do have a supply of second-hand uniform in the School Office, jumpers, cardigans, 
trousers and skirts.  Please come and see us if this is something we can help you with. 
 
EMAILS THIS WEEK 
 
Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week 
in case you missed it:- 
 

Lost Property All Year Groups 
December Newsletter  All Year Groups 

 
TERM DATES 

 
Friday 15th December  Last day of Term 2  
 
Monday 18th December – 
Monday 1st January  Christmas Holidays 
 
Tuesday 2nd January 2024 First day of Term 3 


